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4th September2024 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
Towner Gallery: Emma Stibbon Exhibition     WEDNESDAY 11th September 
 
The Visual Arts Department have organised a visit to the Towner Gallery in Eastbourne to see the Emma 
Stibbon exhibition on Wednesday 11th September. This is the last chance to see the inspiring show before it 
closes. 
 
This trip is open to a selection of Year 10 students who are starting their studies in 3D Design, Art and 
Photography and your child has been specifically chosen to attend. This will inform their first project work 
and they will also have time to take photographs to aid their work. 
 
We will travel by minibus from school to Eastbourne and go straight to the Gallery for the exhibition. We 
will then have packed lunch on the beach (weather permitting) before returning for the end of school day. 
All students should bring a camera or mobile phone to take photographs to inspire project work. 
 
There is no cost associated with this trip, but please complete the parental permissions on ParentPay. 
Should you have any difficulties accessing your ParentPay account, please contact the school office for 
assistance. Please note as there are limited 15 spaces available on this trip, it will be based on a first to 
submit their booking form. 
 
PLEASE COMPLETE THE PARENTPAY STRAIGHT AWAY AS THE TRIP TAKES PLACE NEXT WEEK. 
 
I know you will appreciate the high level of responsibility involved in taking students on trips and would like 
to reiterate that the school reserves the right to cancel the place of any student whose behaviour or 
attendance lead us to believe that their participation would present too great a risk.   
 
Please ensure that your child has full school uniform, a drink and packed lunch as we will not use the café 
at the Towner. Any students who receive free school meals will be provided with a packed lunch from the 
canteen. 
 
If you require any further information, please do not hesitate to contact me 
taylore@seahavenacademy.org.uk  
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
Miss Taylor    
Head of Art 
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